Subject: Maintaining the Appearance of your Scorer Date: 5/12/98

Distribution: Scorer Customers

Bulletin No. EB98-4

We realize that the appearance of scorers is important to you and your bowlers. To help you maintain scorer appearance and protect scorers from damage not covered by warranty, we offer these tips:

- 1. Regularly clean the exterior of your scorers with a damp cloth. This cleaning process should also include the monitor and keyboard.
- 2. Avoid using cleaners and solvents. They may damage or mar the finish, keyboard, or monitor.
- 3. If you must use a cleaner, first test it in an inconspicuous location on the scorer. Once you have determined that it is safe to use, spray it on a cloth and then use the cloth to clean the scorer. Avoid spraying any cleaner directly on the scorer.
- 4. Be aware that a bowler's towel may contain chemicals such as a ball cleaner that may mar the finish of the scorer.
- 5. If your scorer has a touch screen monitor, clean the screen with a damp non-abrasive cloth. Avoid spraying any liquid on the touch screen.

By following these simple tips, you can keep your scorers looking like new for many years to come.

Debbie Brigham
Director of Quality
Electronics Business Unit